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Background: 

This month, Harford County Public Schools celebrates Black History Month. Celebrating Black 

History Month during February became a recognized tradition in 1976 as part of the nation's 

bicentennial celebrations. It aims to honor the past, present, and future contributions of African 

Americans.  
 

Discussion: 

This presentation will highlight some of the ways that our students and staff are learning about 

and celebrating the contributions of African Americans during Black History Month, February 

2023. 

 
Superintendent’s Recommendation: 

The Superintendent of Schools recommends the Board of Education accept this informational 

report that highlights some of the district wide celebrations of Black History month. 


